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Dear Families, Parents, Friends. 
 Welcome back! We hope you all had a wonderful summer and good rest. 
Children in Centre had awesome, busy summer this year. We had Water week, Stampede, 
Sport week, Multicultural week, Circus and Hawaii days. We celebrated Move On in 
Kindergarten  and had a multicultural week  

 
THANK YOU NOTE 
Dear Diane Meguinis, 
Thank you so much for giving us such a lovely and meaningful gift on our Multicultural Event 
– August 1, 2019. We are truly appreciated - that made our Event even more special.              
Thanks a lot again! 

 
 This summer we had a lot of rainy days, anyway we had also lots of fun. Children enjoy outdoor 
Summer and activities like a Water day and Sport week.  

SEE NEXT PAGE▶ 
 

 



 

  NEWS IN CENTRE 
      Dear Families,  
It’s the time of year to take stock of what’s in your child’s cubby. Please remove excess toys 
and unnecessary items. The extra clothing may be getting too small and /or not weather 
appropriate as we are heading into the Fall/Winter Season. Please make sure to bring a long 
pair of pants and long-sleeve shirt for extra clothes. 
Outdoor play is an important part of the program of our Center. We remind parents to provide 
weather appropriate clothing, so we can fully enjoy our outdoor playtime. 
During the cold / rainy weather we will use our favorite Jungle room for indoor gross motor 
activities. 
CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 
Centre announces early Christmas holiday schedule for families to give enough time to plan for 
their Christmas holidays. 
 

																	DATE	 OPEN	/	CLOSED	
December	23,	2019	(Monday)	 Open	
December	24,	2019	(Tuesday)	 Open		
December	25,	2019	(Wednesday)	 Closed	
December	26,	2019	(Thursday)	 Closed	
December	27,	2019	(Friday)	 Closed	
December	30,	2019	(Monday)	 Open	
December	31,	2019	(Tuesday)	 Closed	
January	1,	2020	(Wednesday)	 Closed	
January	2,	2020	(Thursday)	 						Open	for	regular	hours	

 
 
CENTRE HOURS 
We remind families our acceptance hour is until 9:00 am to keep daily routine & activities 
successful for all children. Only children who had doctor's appointment will be accepted                 
after 9:00 am and parents are required to inform the office before 8:30 am. 
 
PARENT	COLUMN		
    Thank you for taking very good care of my son Darrin for all these 
years. He will truly miss his teachers and friends that made here at the 
Cedarbrae Childcare 

                                                            Sincerely Laura Haslam 
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